
2021-2022

To start the process, returning preschool students need to 

 complete the Quick Registration Fillable Form here: 

 https://bit.ly/QuickRegForm

Once completed, email the form to the site secretary at your

student's building (listed in the blue box below)

Registration

Registration is open March 15
through May 14, 2021

Central ECE: hhieke@hazelwoodschools.org

East ECE: ltillman@hazelwoodschools.org

West ECE: jscanlon@hazelwoodschools.org

For full-day classrooms in the elementary sites, please

contact Kami Kruger at kkruger@hazelwoodschools.org

For additional information please contact the following:

https://bit.ly/QuickRegForm

